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I hope everyone has had a good week.  I would just like to re-iterate again how lovely it is to see everyone in school colours even on PE days, and the school hoodies are looking great!
Maths Week Scotland 
Maths week Scotland this year is 23rd-29th September.  Mrs Owens who leads on numeracy and mathematics across the school is organising activities for this week, including an optional homework task.
To link Maths Week Scotland with our Developing the Young Workforce curriculum we would like to invite in any family members who could speak to a class or two about how you use numeracy and/or mathematics in your job.  This could be talking about how you use numbers, percentages, fractions, money, time, measure etc in your work life.  If you are able to help us out with this please email Mrs Owens at: 
gw10owenslaura@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
Forms
If you have not already returned your TRIP CONSENTS, PHOTO CONSENTS & DATA CHECK FORMS can you please do this as soon as possible.
Snacks and lunches
I will be reminding the children in assembly that we should not be sharing snacks or lunch with each other; even though that is a very kind thing to do.
The children will not know who has allergies, special diets etc and I know you are sending your child in with the snack and lunch you want them to have and may not then want them eating other things.
Assembly
As well as our news, songs and certificates we will not have time in assembly for much more than announcing our new House Captains and Vice Captains and also our Junior Road Safety Officers.
Our winners are:
Bute:  Vice-Captain – Ava, Captain – Dawud
Eigg:  Vice-Captain – Isabella, Captain – Muhammad
Skye:   Vice-Captain – Neve, Captain – Arabella
Tiree:  Vice-Captain – Romy, Captain – Victoria
If you get this email before you see your child maybe let them tell you this news themselves first!
All of the children who put themselves forward presented brilliant, well prepared speeches to everyone at assembly last week and they should all be very proud of themselves.
Primary 5 also voted for 2 Junior Road Safety Officers within their class and they are:
Victoria and Euan
Informal Chats
Last session and this session Joanne and I have offered to meet with new Primary 1 parents/carers early in the session to allow them to ask any questions, get to know us, let us know anything they think is important about their child.
If anyone else would like to take up this offer, particularly but not exclusively, those parents/carers who have joined us further up the school at different times please just email me at headteacher@mountflorida-pri.glasgow.sch.uk to arrange a time and we will happily meet with you.
Meet the Teacher
Just a reminder you are welcome to drop into Meet the Teacher next Thursday 12th September, 4.45pm – 5.45pm, with or without your child/children.  I would say that the children generally love to show their adults around their classroom though!
I hope everyone has a lovely weekend.
Best wishes
Caroline



